
Los Toros 
Congratulations to Delia Carolina Beltre of Los Toros!

 
Congratulations to our scholarship student Delia Carolina Beltre on her February 25 
graduation from the National Autonomous University of Santo Domingo, UASD. Delia 
graduated with a degree in Medical Imaging from the School of Health Sciences at the 
university.  

Delia researched her capstone thesis titled, “Radiological findings of 
hysterosalpygography in women aged 30-45,” at the San Lorenzo Hospital for Mother 
and Child in Santo Domingo.  

Delia expresses her gratitude to the Los Toros scholarship committee and the members 
of St. Joseph Parish: 

“Thank you very much. I thank the committee for giving me the opportunity to pursue my 
university dreams, and although my time at Casa San José (the student residence) is 
over, I am never going to forget everything I received.” - Delia. 

For more information about the Los Toros Mission visit “Los Toros Foundation” 
on Facebook and our new website:  www.lostorosfoundation.org.  

For questions, please send email to: lostorosmission@gmail.com. 
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